FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Would I be able to get a list of fire incidents and their causes from September the 1st 2020 to October 31st, 2022, at these different Unite Student locations in Leicester: 

Liberty Park (LE2 7GW) 

Filbert Village (LE2 7FZ) 

Newark Point (LE2 7GZ) 

Rose House (LE1 5XX)
Leicester City Council does not hold the information requested in its systems and is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.

To advise and assist you further with obtaining this information, we suggest that you contact Leicestershire Fire & Rescue Service, the public authority who respond to and deal with such incidents. They can be contacted via:

 Leicestershire Fire and Rescue Service Secure Form (egressforms.com)
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
